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January 10, 2018

Colllin County
Attn:  Courtney Wilkerson

Thank you once again for participating in the Texas Imagery Service Pilot Project. 
We hope that you have found this service beneficial for your projects and everyday 
business needs. This service continues to provide unparalleled benefits to the 
Texas GIS community by offering features such as: 

 Convenient and inexpensive subscription service to access over $20 million 
worth of high quality aerial imagery for Texas;

 6-inch pixel high resolution, natural color imagery from Google that can be used 
in your GIS or online map applications;

 Continuous and automatic imagery refresh cycles that provide updated imagery 
every three years, sooner for many urban areas;

 Access to metadata to better understand when the imagery was acquired;

 Google Cloud Platform (GCP) infrastructure that guarantees reliable and instant 
access to imagery and eliminates local data storage and management costs; and

 Continued access to older versions of Google imagery as new imagery becomes 
available. 

As we approach the end of the pilot period on August 31, 2017, the service will continue to 
be available through an annual paid subscription. 

Annual usage was calculated this year to determine final pricing for your agency for the 
September 1, 2017 – August 31, 2018 subscription period. The final annual cost is $6,000.

Your agency will receive an invoice from the Texas Department of Information Resources 
(DIR) by October 20, 2017. 

Best regards,

DIR


